
Date : 1/1/2024 12:09:37 PM
From : "Paul Dulberg" 
To : monica.mallory@usdoj.gov
BCc : "Paul Dulberg" , "Alphonse Talarico" , "Tom Kost" 
Subject : Need Help Reporting Fraud to Federal Government

Dear Monica Mallory,

Back in August of 2023 you helped me obtain my medical records from Paul Dulberg v. Carolyn 
Colvin, No. 15 C 50219 (N.D. III.).

Thank you again for that but that is not why I am contacting you now.

My attorney, Alphonse A Talarico, recently suggested I contact the Department of Justice about 
all the litigation Issues we have documented for over one decade. 

What should have been simple litigation in a single circuit court now spans across several cases 
in two different circuit courts and 2 different appellate districts.

The problems started in December 2011 and is still ongoing to this day.

When Mr Talarico suggested I contact the DOJ I immediately thought of you. 

On this particular issue of fraud committed during litigation by multiple parties I have no clue 
where to begin or who I should be speaking to.

The litigation has become so complex that I cannot possibly sum up the multitudes of issues in 
any simple way so below is a link to a website where my brother/sibling and full trustee over my 
affairs, Thomas Kost, is recently attempting to document everything in detail that we have 
encountered and continue to encounter:

fraudonthecourt.net

I am hoping that you would know who to talk to about this and can lead us in the right direction.

Thank you in advance for any help you may offer and I wish you a Happy New Year as well.

Sincerely,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
4606 Hayden Ct.
McHenry, Illinois 60051

http://www.fraudonthecourt.net/
http://www.fraudonthecourt.net/


847-497-4250


